
 

 

Moorlands Junior School Newsletter  

26th July 2019 

Stars of the Year 

 

3C Evie and Luke 

3P Ruby and Isaac 

4C Elin and Samuel 

4L Patricia and Elliot C 

WN Imogen and Karl  

5S Lola and Alex  

5T Kai and  Tilly 

6G Mia-Daisy and Oliver 

6S Jacky and Amelia 

Dates for your diary 

 

Tuesday 3rd September: Back to school 

Monday 9th September: Staff led after school clubs 

start 

Tuesday 10th September: individual and family 

photographs 

Wednesday 11th September: FoM AGM 5.30pm 

Monday 16th September: Y6 secondary school selection 

day 

Friday 20th Septmber: FoM Race Night 

Monday 23rd September: Harvest collection starts 

Wednesday 25th September: Y5 Parents Winmarleigh 

Hall meeting 6pm 

Thursday 26th September: Open morning for Y2 

Templemoor parents 9-10.30am 

Friday 27th September: Macmillan Coffee morning 9.15-

10.30am 

Monday 30th September: The Pop Project show for 

children in school. 

Wednesday 2nd October: Y5 money sense workshops 

Week beginning Monday 7th October: Humanities 

Week 

Friday 11th October: open afternoon Y3-Y6 parents 

2.30pm 

Monday 14th October: Y3-6 Nasal flu vaccinations 

Thursday 17th October: FoM Film Night 5.30pm-7.30pm 

Friday 18th October: Harvest Festival led by Y4 9.30am 

          Finish for half term 

Tuesday 29th October: Children back to school 

End of the year 

It is hard to believe that we have come to the end of 

another busy and adventure filled year. Thank you for all 

your support this past year and for completing  our        

bi-annual questionnaire– we will report our findings back 

to you in the new year. 

As we bid farewell to all of our year 6 children as they 

head off to their new schools we send our very best 

wishes for the futures they are heading towards: who 

knows there could be a top flight Olympian, an award 

winning actor, a life changing doctor and a whole host of 

other careers that will be theirs to explore and we are 

proud to have been part of a small step on that journey. 

We wish all of our families a fabulous, fun-filled and 

healthy holiday and look forward to welcoming those of 

you who are to return alongside our new year 2 parents 

and children on Tuesday 3rd September. 



 

 

Staffing News 

We are very sad to say goodbye to Mrs Osborne, our 

school business manager, today. She has been a marvel 

in the office and has become a familiar face to many of 

you. I know you will join me in wishing her well as she 

embarks on a new venture. 

We are very pleased to welcome Mrs Heywood, who will 

join us in the front office as our new School Business 

Manager in September. 

Lottie’s a Winner! 

We are very proud of Lottie from 3C who, from over a 1000 

entries won the Trafford Clean Air competition. 

She was awarded her prize by Councillor Adshead and we 

will all be able to see her winning poster across Trafford over 

the Summer. 

Well done Lottie! 


